
An application has been made to Newark & Sherwood District 
Council as the Licensing Authority for this area for a review of 
the Premises Licence for: 
Roaring Meg, 117 Barnby Gate, Newark, NG24 1QZ 
 
The grounds for the review are: 
 
That the Licensing Objective, Public Safety, is being 
undermined. 
 
Anyone who wishes to make representations regarding the 
application must give notice in writing to:- 
 
Licensing, Newark & Sherwood District Council, Castle House, 
Great North Road, Newark, Nottinghamshire, NG24 1BY or by 
e-mail to request@newark-sherwooddc.gov.uk. Such 
representations must not be received any later than 4 December 
2024. 
 
The application and register setting out the grounds for review 
may be viewed at: 
www.newark-sherwooddc.gov.uk/premiselicence/  
 
It is an offence under section 158 of the Licensing Act 2003 
knowingly or recklessly to make a false statement in connection 
with an application and the maximum fine for which a person is 
liable on summary conviction for the offence is up to level 5 on 
the standard scale (£5,000) 
 
 
Dated: 6 November 2024 
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